
From:  - DGMI < @minienw.nl> 
Sent: mardi 28 janvier 2020 13:37 
To: SANTE NGT STUDY 
Cc: (SANTE);  (SANTE);  

(SANTE);  - BSK;  - DGMI 
Subject: RE: Contribution to EFSA mandate on the risk assessment of new genomic 

techniques 
Attachments: new genomic techniques COGEM advices.zip 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Please find attached, enclosed in a ZIP-file, 13 scientific opinions that were issued by our national 
advisory body COGEM, concerning risk assessments on new genomic techniques. 
 
Best regards, 
Also on behalf of  

 
 
Dutch CA for 2001/18 and 2009/41 
 
 

Van: SANTE-NGT-STUDY@ec.europa.eu <SANTE-NGT-STUDY@ec.europa.eu>  
Verzonden: vrijdag 17 januari 2020 15:37 
Aan: <<>> 
CC: @ec.europa.eu; @ec.europa.eu; 

@ec.europa.eu 
Onderwerp: Contribution to EFSA mandate on the risk assessment of new genomic techniques 
 
Dear Competent Authority for Directive 2001/18/EC, for Regulation (EC) No 1829/2003 and for 
Directive 2009/41/EC, 
 
Following our request to Member States in the draft questionnaire sent to you on 13/12/2019 
and during the working group on 15/01/2020,  we would kindly remind you to send any 
scientific opinion on risk assessment on new genomic techniques, issued by your national 
bodies, to the following mail box, SANTE-NGT-STUDY@ec.europa.eu by 29 January 2020 at the 
latest.  
Your submission, together with those from the other Member States and available EFSA 
opinions, will be used by EFSA to prepare an overview on  the risk assessment of new genomic 
techniques.  
 
Please be aware that we cannot guarantee that contributions submitted after the deadline will 
be taken into consideration in the EFSA�s overview. 
 
Thanks in advance for your cooperation. 
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